
 
 

April 4, 2014 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM TO: Lydia W. Chang, Branch Chief 
 Special Projects Branch 
 Decommissioning and Uranium Recovery  
   Licensing Directorate 
 Division of Waste Management  
   and Environmental Protection  
 
FROM: Lloyd Desotell, Project Manager /RA/ 
 Special Projects Branch 
 Decommissioning and Uranium Recovery  
   Licensing Directorate 
 Division of Waste Management  
   and Environmental Protection  
 
SUBJECT: SUMMARY OF MARCH 21, 2014 CONFERENCE CALL WITH THE 

U.S. NAVY REGARDING SERVICE PROVIDER JURISDICTION   
 
 

On March 21, 2014, the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) staff held a 

conference call with the U.S. Navy regarding a determination of jurisdiction for service provider 

activities at Hunters Point Naval Shipyard.  The NRC staff discussed that service provider 

activities at Hunters Point Naval Shipyard, for Atomic Energy Act of 1954, as amended, 

materials, should be under both NRC and State of California Agreement State licenses.  The 

summary of the teleconference is enclosed.  

Enclosure: 
Meeting Summary 
 
 
 
 
 
 
CONTACT:  Lloyd Desotell, FSME/DWMEP 
          (301) 415-5969  
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